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I support HB 2994. As a mother of a child with global developmental delays, I know 

first hand of the significant amount of care that is required for my child starting at a 

very early age. I am doing all that I can to provide support as early as possible for my 

child to succeed in life. Providing medical devices, such as hearing aids, is crucial 

and insurance coverage is absolutely necessary. This will not only help my child and 

my family, but helps society as a whole to prevent more healthcare costs down the 

line. Please consider HB 2994 to prevent any child from not receiving a medical 

device that is life changing.   


